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Certificate Service Confirmation 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Filipodia provided comprehensive editing services for ESPS Manuscript NO: 31097 

(Pediatric gastrointestinal bleeding: Perspectives from the Italian Society of Pediatric 

Gastroenterology) by Romano C et al, which is under consideration for publication in 

your journal. The edit has achieved Grade A: priority publishing; no language polishing 

required after editing. 

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Jennifer C van Velkinburgh, PhD 

President and Chief Editor & Writer, 
Filipodia Publishing, LLC 

Email: bpg@filipodia.com 


